
Clontarf GAA Club

Hurley Repair Policy

Effective February 2013

� Sticks for repair can be dropped into the repair bin at the Club Shop any Tuesday or Thursday (7-8pm). 

� Please ensure that the label provided at the shop is completed with NAME/PHONE/TEAM details and attached 
to the top of the handle. Any broken pieces must be taped up along with the hurley. Adding the label and taping 
the broken parts is not the responsibility of the shop attendant.

� Juvenile players (Under 18) must use a guardian’s mobile number for contact.

� Please note that sticks may be fixed even if all broken parts are not provided. Where a stick cannot be repaired 
this will be communicated via text to the contact number provided.

� Sticks will be collected from the Club Shop every week and returned within 1-2 weeks to the Club Shop. Players 
or Parents (of juveniles) will be contacted via text when sticks are ready for collection. 

� A payment of €5 will be required upon collection. Failure to pay/collect within 1 month will result in the stick 
returning to club stock. 

� Sticks left in without a label will be assumed to be destined for recycling as Club stock.

For any additional info on the hurley repair 

policy or if anyone needs a helmet repaired 

please contact 086-8289665.


